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9th May 2022  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I am delighted to inform you that Year 5 staff have booked a visit to the Safeside event in 
Birmingham on the following dates: 
 
5NH- Wednesday 15th June 
5SW- Thursday 16th June 

5SB- Wednesday 29th June 
 

Safeside is a child safety scheme which takes children through a variety of potentially hazardous everyday situations 
in a series of practical activities and workshops.  It aims to involve children in exploring common situations which 
might compromise their safety.  This is done in a controlled environment to help them discover ways of staying safe 
which they can share with their family and friends too. 
 

We currently have 96 children in Year 5 so therefore the breakdown of the visit is as follows: 
Coach Hire to Safeside Birmingham per visit is £375.00 
Entrance fee to Safeside £6.50 per child 
Total cost of visit is £1749.00  
We currently have 96 children in Year 5 therefore the cost per child would have been £18.22 
 

Payment and consent can be made via PAY360 cashless system. 
 
Due to the Covid pandemic when your child was in Year 3 a visit should have, taken place to the Birmingham 
Museum.  The total revenue for this visit was £1347.50. We have decided to offset this amount for your child to 
attend Safeside. 
 

Due to the cost of the Birmingham Museum being slightly less than this visit the cost will now be £4.00 
per pupil 
 

If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, you may be eligible for a reduction in the cost of this school trip. 
 

We will leave school promptly at 8.45 am and return to school by 4.00 pm (a text will be sent to confirm exact return 
time on our way back).  Your child will need to bring a packed lunch which they will eat at Safe Side.  The children 
need to wear school uniform and wear a suitable outdoor coat. 
 

Below is a consent form and we would be grateful if you could sign and return this with to money to school as soon 
as possible.  
 

A polite reminder that the school car park should not be used by parents for pick-ups or drop-offs. Please collect 
your child from Door A. 

Yours sincerely 
Year 5 Team   ( 
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